
 

Ms Kanes, Mrs Watson and Miss Carpenter are very excited to welcome all the new children and their families to nursery. Over the next few 

weeks our aim is to help your child settle into their new class and make good relationships with their teachers and peers.  

Nursery Newsletter 

Autumn 1 
Welcome to Nursery! 

Your new nursery team is... 

Ms Kanes (Teacher) 

Mrs Watson (TA) 

Miss Carpenter (TA) 

 

 
 

You can see what your child is learning in nursery by 
logging into their Tapestry account. 
Login information will be sent to your email address. 
Please make sure Ms Kanes has your full name and 
email address when your child starts.  

 
It is vital that your child gets to school on-
time every day. The doors are open from 
8.40am so you can bring your child in to 
settle for the school day. The bell goes at 
9am. Nursery finishes at 3.05pm. 
Classes are rewarded with £5 vouchers for 
the best attendance. 

Don’t forget to label ALL your child’s belongings e.g., clothing and bags. 

Please bring a spare change of clothes too. 

Celebrations, Festivals, and Events! 
Jeans for Genes day- 22.09.23 

Macmillan coffee morning- 29.09.23 
Black History Month- October 
Mental health day- 10.10.23 

Autumn Fair- 11.10.23 

In literacy we will be focusing on the book ‘Happy to Be You’ 
– Emma Dodd. We will be focusing on ourselves and our 
family.  
How can I help at home? 
Listen to the stories on YouTube. Bring in a photo of your 
family.  
 
In maths we will be focusing on counting and number songs. 
How can I help at home? 
Listen to a range of number songs such as ‘1,2,3,4,5 once I 
caught a fish alive’ or ‘5 cheeky monkeys’ etc. 
What is your favourite number song? 
 
In phonics we will be focusing on Phase 1 letters and sounds. 
How can I help at home? 
Play lots of different listening games such as ‘I spy’ or ‘Simon 
says’ etc.   
 
 

Our Big Question this term is… 

Who am I? 


